
   WEATHERSFIELD  SERVICE GROUP VI

Following  the annual WSG VI meeting on November 5, 2011, the Weathersfield Board of Directors 

elected the following officers to serve until the 2012 annual meeting:

   President:   Warren Ort

   Vice-President:  Rik Gervais

   Treasurer:    Bob Kelley

   Secretary:   Bob Kelley

 The Board appointed the following Directors to chair the WSG Standing Committees as follows:

  Nominating Committee:  Warren Ort

  Lot Appearance Committee:  Abbie Kessler

  Grounds Maintenance Committee:  Abbie Kessler

  Building and Street Maintenance Committee:  Warren Ort

  Insurance Committee:  Alan Levine

  Architectural Committee:  Warren Ort

  Utilities Committee:   Rik Gervais 

The Board voted to determine whether to continue to pursue approval of  the proposed change of 

Weathersfield covenants to permit the addition of approved screened porches to owners' units. The 

Board will meet in the next week to determine its course of action. The meeting will be called by 

President Ort. 

    

   Robert  Kelley

   Secretary

   11/05/11

 NB:   President Ort has scheduled Board meetings for the third Friday of the month at the Gathering 

Place at 9AM. The next regularly Board meeting will be Friday, January 20th. 


